
 

 

 “…where great things are happening” 
 

  Board Highlights 
 Wednesday, August 28, 2013 

 Sturgeon School Division 
 

 

Reports from Officers and Standing Committees 

Superintendent 
 

 Dr. Dick provided a welcome back message, along with a copy of the division 
Welcome Back newsletter. 

 
 Dr. Dick welcomed new administrators – Mr. Jonathon Konrad, principal at Sturgeon 

Heights School; Mr. John Baldassarre, principal at Lilian Schick School; Mr. Iain 
Jamieson, principal of the Learning Centres and Mrs. Iva Paulik, Secretary-
Treasurer.   
 

 Dr. Dick thanked Trustees Miller, Porter and Kohle for attending the full day Admin 
Council meeting on August 27, 2013. 

 

Secretary-Treasurer 
 

 Mrs. Paulik provided an update regarding the Year End and Audit. 
 

Chair 
 

 Mr. Jewell provided an update regarding the modular that is on order for Landing 
Trail School in Gibbons. 

 
 

Trustees 
 

Trustee Kohle (Bon Accord/Legal) 
 

 Mrs. Kohle reported that she attended Canadian School Boards Association 
Conference in July. 
 

 

Public School Boards Association of Alberta Representative 
 

 The Annual General Meeting is scheduled for November 15, 2013 at the Sutton 
Place Hotel in Edmonton. 

 

Board Approvals 
 

 Language Immersion Education Agreement – Sturgeon School Division Transported 
Students – Elk Island Public Schools Regional Division # 14. 


